
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO Presents the 2016 AALC Fundraisers 

 
 

Thanks for all of your support with our semester one fundraisers! Much Success!  

 

 

 

 

The Lion Report 
December 2016 Newsletter 

Winter Awards Ceremony – Wednesday, December 14, 2016 @ 6:30pm 

K-5 6:30pm to 7:25pm & 6 – 12 7:35pm to 8:35pm 

Ambassador Mission….TO INSPIRE AND EDUCATE!  
With semester two ending in January 2017, we want to encourage all K-12 scholars to work hard to 
finish strong. Our students have diligently strived to adapt to a new learning system/environment 
and many are excelling; but there are some middle and high school students who need to work over 
the Christmas break to earn the grades and credits they need to successfully complete semester one. 
AALC teaching staff met with all parents/guardians, who attended the parent-teacher conferences 
in October, and reviewed all academic progress to ensure the Ambassador staff and parents are on 
the same page. If you have any further questions, don’t hesitate to contact our office at 719-471-
4013. Parents continue to encourage and motivate your children to give 100% toward academic 
achievement! 

Ambassador’s Academy Learning Center 

2520 Airport Road 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 
Office: (719) 471-4013 

Fax: (719) 602-8880 

Web: www.AmbassadorK12.com 

 
 

 

 

 

Office Hours 

7:30am – 4:00pm 

School Hours 

8:00am – 3:00pm 

 

As Always, 

Dr. Toya Graham 

Director 

Ambassador Academy  

Student Behavior 
Each parent that enrolled their child(ren) into AALC was given a promise to provide a safe and positive 

learning environment that was free of student bullying. As we know; there are a few students who will attempt 

to disregard school rules and display negative behavior. As a learning center, we are daily staying on top of 

behavior issues and working with students to behave while at AALC. However, we can’t do this without the 

support of parents. I am asking each parent to speak with your child about the importance of respecting 

themselves by displaying good behavior, respecting their teachers, to treat others how they want to be treated, 

to refrain from any cursing on campus, to respect their peers, to keep their hands to themselves, to respect 

school property, and to overall have good conduct. I believe each child can do this with the firm hand of 

parent guidance and a discipined learning environment. We are determined to keep our promise to each 

parent and together we are preparing the Next Generation of Leaders! Dr. Cherry Shephard 

 

No Uniforms December 14 – 

16! 

For All K- 8 Students 

Merry Christmas! 

http://www.ambassadork12.com/


       Dates to Remember 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

During the winter season, if there is inclement weather, 

school closure status will be updated on our website at 

www.AmbassadorK12.com, our status will post on KKTV- 

Channel 11, and you will receive a phone call from our 

automated service. If there is a delay, school will begin at 

10:00am and bus pickups will begin at 8:15am in the 

morning. Drive safe and stay warm! 
 

 

DON’T FORGET 

-Submit attendance needs 

online 

-Send request and concerns 

online. 

www.ambassadork12.com 

 

 

Winter Sports 

Ages: K thru 12th Grade 

Registration: October 17 

– December 13 

Practices Begin: Week of 

January 9, 2017 

Call (719) 622-3550 

 
-Lion’s Roar “First” young men’s mentoring 

program will be held in January 2017. TBA 

 

-December 14- Holiday Social/Dance for          

6th – 12th students from 1:00pm t0 2:45pm 

 

-December 14 -16 No Uniforms for K-8 

 

-December 15- AALC Winter Awards Ceremony 

K-5 at 6:30pm   &    6- 12 at 7:35pm 

 

-December 16- Last Day Before Winter Break 

 

-December 16- Christmas Parties 

 

-December 17 – 30 Winter Break 

 

-January 2 New Year’s Holiday 

 

- January 3 First day to return from winter break 

 

-January 16 MLK Jr. Day (No School) 

 

-Feb 20 President’s Day 

 

Parent’s don’t miss seeing 

your child receive awards 

for academic achievement, 

outstanding citizenship, 

and perfect attendance.  

The Celebration is 

Thursday, December 15th  

K- 5 at 6:30pm 

6th – 12th at 7:35pm 

Parent’s Its Time to 
Celebrate! 

http://www.ambassadork12.com/

